
Growing God’s Kingdom Associationally I Peter 2:6 

   November 14-15, 2022 | Riverland Hills Baptist Church, Irmo, SC 

Please go to scbaptist.org/events/annual-meeting-2022 to register 

2022 SCB ANNUAL MEETING 



Missions—Local / State / World / National 

Thank you all so much for your generous donations to Hope for Life!  Please be in 

prayer as we are in search of a part-time director. If you know of anyone who may be 

interested in applying or wanting more information, please have them contact us at 

this email:   hopeforlifekc@gmail.com.  

WANT TO GO ON A MISSION TRIP?...we are praying as an Association about where 
God will lead us to share the Gospel next. Some are praying about making another trip to 
Cuba, who needs our support badly. Others are praying about taking a vision trip to Spain 
and learning of the work among Muslims there. There are others who are talking about a 
vision trip to Montana where John and Jenny Corder recently moved to be church planters. 
Where do you hear God leading you? Pastor Steve Lee is our International Missions Team 

Leader, while Pastor Terry Corder is our National Missions Team Leader. Let us know your thoughts and plans 
and speak with them about your interests! 

WEEK OF PRAYER FOR INTERNATIONAL MISSIONS…and the Lottie Moon Christmas 

Offering takes place across the SBC the week of December 4-11th. KBA will be sending some 

information and resources your way soon! 

A CHURCH VAN IS NEEDED...On the mission field in Montana where 
John Corder is serving. It will be used to pick up mission teams from the   
airport 4 hours away as well as for local ministry in the area. Please direct all    
questions to Ron at the KBA Missions Center at 803-432-3028.  

REVITALIZATION COHORT TRAINING...for Pastors and staff is beginning in January to help 
you lead your church to the hopeful future God has for you and them! It’s 13 meetings over 16 months, 
including some outside reading, going deep into spiritual shepherding.  Contact Bobby James at       
803-572-7410 for a schedule and for more information.  

CHURCH U’ FOR NOVEMBER… Bobby James will be leading a workshop on leading a church into 
revitalization as well as explaining the Revitalization Cohort endeavor. Pastors and church leaders are 
greatly encouraged to attend. It will take place on Tuesday, November 29th here at the KBA        
Missions Center. First class will be at 11 am and second at 6 pm. Please contact KBA office to sign up.  

KBA CONSTITUTION & BY LAWS ... dating back to 2012 have been reviewed by our By Laws 
Team. Recommended updates are now being sent to Pastors and churches. We will then gather feed-
back and make any necessary changes. If you have something you would like for the committee to   
consider, please call Ron at the KBA Missions Center.   

If you could change one thing about your home this Christmas    
season, what would it be? Advent is a season of expectant arrival. 
Home for the Holidays is an Advent devotional that will help you 
restore hope, love, joy, and peace in your home this Christmas    
season as you direct your attention to the Savior who was born to 
rescue the world from the curse of sin. These family devotions are 
easy to follow and include scripture, discussion guides, activities, 
songs, and weekly challenges you can complete with members of 
your family. You will be encouraged to focus on Christ and to share 
what you learn with one another and with others outside of your 
home. All proceeds from the book will go toward the Lottie Moon 
Christmas Offering. To purchase the Home for the Holidays-Family 
Advent Devotional, please go to: https://a.co/d/2TLKs5d  

https://a.co/d/2TLKs5d


Pastors/Staff/Family Care 

BETTER HALVES MEETING...Will be on Thursday, November 17th at 6 pm. Location to be         

announced.  

PASTORS CONFERENCE …Will be on Thursday, November 17th at 11 am. Location to be 

announced. It is earlier than normal due to Thanksgiving. 

Counseling/Refreshing Resources… 

Palmetto Counseling Associates—Dr. Nic Natale, Columbia, SC 803-254-9767 

Teen Challenge—Rev. Wayne Powell, Georgetown, SC 843-520-4888 

The Good Samaritan Colony—Addiction Rehab, Ruby, SC 843-634-6848 

Shade Tree Ministry—Refresher for ministry leaders and spouses, www.shadetreeministry.org 

Hope for Life Pregnancy Center—803-900-5647 hopeforlifepregnancycenter.com 

Camp McCall Retreat House—Phillip “Snball: Jewell, 864-884-6926 

Blue Horizons Counseling Service—Mary Mathis, Camden, SC 803-669-0658 

AROUND THE ASSOCIATION 

It’s that time of year again to start collecting the packets!! All packets are due to 
the KBA Mission Center by November 29th.  
The approved list is as follows:  
One black non-retractable pen (no wire clips, no other color ink).  
One writing tablet no larger than 5 1/2 x 8 (no wire bound book, no composi-
tion books, no post-it-notes).  
One adult toothbrush (individually factory sealed (no multi packs).  

One 4 to 6 oz toothpaste (no travel size).  
One 3.2 to 6 oz bar of soap (no travel size, no unwrapped or unboxed bars).  
Two rolls of hard candy like LifeSavers, Mentos, Breath Savers (Absolutely NO Smarties, Sweetarts, Necco 
Wafers, Rolos, Starburst, or TicTacs).  
Three first class #10 stamp embossed envelopes from the US Post Office only (No regular stamps, no other 
size envelopes).  
One gallon size bag (No slider bags).  
Please do not enclose washcloths, toothbrush holders, floss, or combs!!! 

November Birthdays: 

07 Lyn Hill, New Hope 

09 Melissa Gandy, Providence 

15 Jessica Bernshausen, Bethune 

15 Danny Hedgepath, Antioch 

16 Adam Whiteside, Malvern Hill 

24 Scott Bernshausen, Bethune 

25 Charlotte Morris, Malvern Hill 

27 Joan Reconnu, Southside 

November Church Anniversaries: 

01 Scott Robinson, Abney 

03 Eric Boone, Pine Grove 

12 Ken Jackson, Hillcrest 

14 Danny Hedgepath, Antioch 

16 Taylor Wells, Wateree 

17 Phillip Gerrald, Camden First 

29 Jason Nelson, Mizpah  

November Wedding Anniversaries: 

02 Eric and Deanna Boone, Pine Grove 

10 Scott and Jessica Bernshausen, Bethune 

24 Buster and Charlotte Morris, Malvern Hill 

FROM THE KBA FALL MEETING...we approved the 2023 budget that supports an aggressive 
school ministry with our FCA’s, Good News Clubs and other endeavors. We also voted to repave the 
parking lot at the KBA Missions Center, with the lowest bid being $30,000. 



MISSION CENTER STAFF 
 

Associational Missionary: Ron Underwood 
   E-mail ………. . . kba.dom@truvista.net 

 
Financial Clerk/Ministry Asst: Penny Catoe 
   E-mail……....…...kbapenny@truvista.net 

 
Telephone . . . . . . . . . . . . . .(803) 432-3028 

 
www.kershawbaptistassociation.com 

www.facebook.com/kba29020 

 Disaster Relief  

PART-TIME YOUTH MINISTER ……Antioch Baptist 
Church ...students grades 6-12. If interested, mail your    
résumé to Rev Danny Hedgepath, 1875 Antioch Road,    
Camden, SC 29020 or email to: revdanny10@yahoo.com or 
church.antioch@yahoo.com. 

                       TO:  

  

Kershaw Baptist Association 
14 East DeKalb Street 

Camden, South Carolina 29020 

NON-PROFIT 

ORGANIZATION 

P A I D 

Permit No. 32 

          JOB OPPORTUNITIES… 

3-Mission Committee Meeting  - 9AM @ KBA 

3-Church Health Team - 11AM @ KBA 

7-Jason Crabb & 2nd Chance Ministries @      
Malvern Hill 

14-15-SCB Annual Meeting @ Riverland Hills, 
Irmo 

16-Community Wide Youth @ Malvern Hill 7 pm 

17-Pastors Conference @ 11 am 

17-Better Halves @ 6 pm 

23-KBA Closing at 12 pm for Thanksgiving 

24-Thanksgiving—KBA Closed 

29-Revitalization Cohort– 11 am & 6 pm @ KBA 

29-Prisoner Packets Due 

30-Crew to check Prisoner Packets at KBA 

Children’s Ministry…Camden First Baptist….Looking for 
a little extra cash for Christmas? Due to growth in our Sunday 
and Wednesday evening ministries; we are looking for       
additional help in our ministry to preschoolers. If you are  
interested in these paid positions, please contact Stephanie 
Caldwell at fbcchildmin@firstbaptistcamden.org or call     
803-432-7635.  

KBA is looking for a few     
volunteers to help check the 
prisoner packets on Wednesday, 
November 30th at 9 am. If you 
are interested in helping, please 

call the KBA office @ 803-432-3028. Snacks 
and coffee will be provided! Not to mention 
a great time to fellowship with each other!! 

The KBA Disaster Relief team is heading 
to Florida to help with the aftermath of 
Hurricane Ian. They are in desperate 
need of volunteers and monetary           
donations. The monetary donations will 
help them to buy supplies needed for   
people based on the individual need. It 
will also help keep the equipment in good 
running condition. As always please be in 
prayer for the volunteers. They need all 
the support that we can give to them. If 
you are interested in volunteering please 
contact Alvin Tans @ 803-427-9394 


